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Public Service Announcement                                       March 24, 2022 

Become a Friend of the Amherst County Public Library 
The Amherst County Public Library is looking for citizens interested in joining the Friends of the Library program. If you 
are not already a donor, this is a great time to become part of the amazing group of people who take a leadership role in 
promoting our Library as an active center of learning for the entire family. Your donation to the Friends of the Amherst 
County Public Library is tax-deductible. 

Those who start or renew their membership by April 30 will be entered to win a gift basket that includes a $25 gift card to 
Food Lion, a NOOK e-reader, homemade salsa, and other goodies. The Friends of the Amherst Library are an essential 
fundraising organization that assists the Library and its staff in spreading the joy of reading to every member of the 
community.   

The Friends assist in supporting the Library projects beyond the scope of the limited resources available from Amherst 
County and federal funds. We also initiate and support programs and performances that promote awareness of the many 
activities the Library offers. 

Registration and donation forms can be found on the county website.  

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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